
From: michael crowley <crowart1@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 2:32 PM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: Transient rental licenses 
 
Dear Planning Board members, 
 
          We are writing to object to any transient rental licenses being transferred to 536 Fleming Street 
which would change it from residential to commercial. 
 
          Such change would decrease residential housing availability and impact, in a negative way, the 
quality 
of life in our neighborhood. 
           
          Thank you, 
 
                  Michael and Diane Crowley 
 
                  617 Fleming Street 
                  #1 
                  Key West, Florida 33040 

 


